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Monday 21st July 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers 

This letter is to confirm your child’s class allocation for the 2025/2026 academic year.  

We have three Year One & Two mixed aged classes that all of the Reception children are split into. These 

allocations have been made carefully taking into account your child’s friendship group and with the aim of 

balancing the classes in terms of numbers, ability, gender and other such variables. 

You will see below which class and teacher you child has been allocated for the next academic year. The children 

will stay in their class allocations as they move through the school. For example, all of the Year One Merlins will 

become Year Two Merlins. 

The class lists are now set and we cannot make changes to the lists.  If you have any concerns regarding your 

child’s class allocation please contact me directly. 

Your child has been allocated the following class: 

[ ] Martins  Mrs Matthews 

[X ] Merlins  Miss Stones 

[ ] Robins  Mrs Chapman  

 

You will have received your child’s end of year report which will inform you of the teacher assessment in the 17 

areas of the EYFS curriculum and will let you know if your child has been judged to be at a Good Level of 

Development (GLD).  

Please do not worry if your child has not been judged at GLD, around 30% of children nationally do not achieve 

this. If you wish to discuss your child’s report further, please contact your child’s teacher in the first instance.  

Hopefully you will have received your child’s end of year report and had chance to read it. Please contact me 

directly if you have any questions or concerns.  

Please can we ask you to share your report feedback through the Forms link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/syd8MApBZE?origin=lprLink 

The children will now need to come into the Key stage One playground to join their line in the morning before 

school and they will also be collected from the Key Stage One playground at the end of the day.  

Kind regards, 

Nichola Allerston 

Executive Head Teacher  
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